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January 9, 2019


1. Call Meeting to Order :

2. Patty HB called the meeting to order at the Goldfield Community 

Center.


Attendance:


Several Chamber members and numerous guests.


The president called the newly elected officers to the front.

Peggy Carrasco is the new president, Sherry Huffman is the new VP, 
Richard (and Ruann) Dizmang will continue as Treasurer and Patty Huber- 
Beth will take the office of Secretary.


Patty had the new president, the new VP and the continuing Treasurer take 
the oath of office. She then asked Peggy as the new president to 
administer the oath to her as the new Secretary.


Tim Hipp thanked the outgoing officers with “Thank You” gift.

Peggy Carrasco also thanked the outgoing officers for their hard work.


Peggy also thanked everyone in attendance. And hopes the coming year 
will be a great one.


Everyone was invited to partake in the potluck dinner.
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